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Burchard, NE

Gene Patrick Hart, 81 of Burchard, Nebraska passed away on Tuesday, May 31, 2022 at his
home with his family by his side. He was born on August 5, 1940 in Pawnee City, Nebraska to
Reuben Emery and Mary Ellen (Byrne) Hart.

Mass of Christian burial 10:00 a.m., Saturday, June 4, 2022 at Sacred Heart Catholic Church,
Burchard, Nebraska with the Rosary at 9:30 a.m., at the church. Officiating Father Michael
Christensen.

Visitation on Friday, June 3, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m., with family greeting friends
from 4-7 p.m., at Wherry Mortuary, 919 G Street, Pawnee City, Nebraska. Interment at Sacred
Heart Catholic Cemetery, Burchard, Nebraska. Memorials to family choice for later designation.
Online condolence may be left at www.wherrymortuary.com



